								Greetings - 
Black Button Distilling received more than 2,000 orders after the last email!  They are now supplied for the next set of orders, to be sold at cost. Please feel free to forward to any interested parties.
From Black Button's President, Jason Barrett:
"Doctors, hospitals, paramedics, nursing homes, first responders, daycares, homeless shelters, foster care facilities, rehabilitation facilities, medical clinics and other high ricks populations should use the link below and password to place there order. Deliveries will flow as fast as possible.
https://www.blackbuttondistilling.com/hand-sanitizer
Password: BBDcovid19 (password is case sensitive)
The site and password can also now be shared with essential businesses, food manufactures, grocery stores, trucking companies, delivery drivers and others who interface with the public during the COVID crisis. But we are not taking smaller order or orders from the general public at this time. We are shipping beyond Monroe county into the neighboring counties with shipping rates on the website reflecting the charges from our shipping company. Please let folks know we are likely looking at next week delivery at this point but we are working as fast as possible.
If sites need pallet level supplies (840 bottles) they should reach out to cheers@blackbuttondistilling.com"
 
Best,
Chris
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